
 
 

Santa Fe County is accepting applications from individuals seeking the approval 
of the Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners (Board) for appointment 
to State Representative District 48, which is vacant due to the resignation of former 
Representative Linda Trujillo.  Interested individuals must submit a notarized 
application, letter of interest, and resume by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, July 20, 2020, 
to be considered.  

For more information regarding applications, letters of interest and resumes, 
please contact: 

Tessa Jo Mascareñas 
Operations Manager 
Santa Fe County Manager's Office 
 tjmascarenas@santafecountynm.gov 
(505) 992-1635 
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